It was suggested that we update the approximate retail cost of the items in a layette. Cathy Temple will check prices.

Jerry is developing a reimbursement form to be filed out when requesting reimbursement  for supplies bought. It will help keep track of expenses. The form will be available and is to be filled out and submitted with receipts.

The Board and the workshop coordinators will meet May 17th to discuss a new newsletter and other items. If you have any concerns you would like addresses, contact the coordinator of your workshop.

Several people got electric scissors from Leon and the blades are dulling. Leon found a distributor – DeWalt at 6115 Jimmy Carter Blvd. in Norcross. The blades are $5.95 retail, but he can get them for $3.00. Contact Leon at 404-432-3824 for further information. He may purchase some to have at the warehouse. The Black and Decker scissors are available at Wal-Mart in the tool section.

Kathy Jean asked if there is an established procedure for sending sympathy cards, etc. there isn’t a formal procedure for getting items noticed. This will be discussed at the Board/coordinators Meeting. For now information can be sent to Karen Fulford (k.fulford@att.net).

Kay Bagley’s husband is at home, but still has a feeding tube, following complications from surgery.

Margaret Cox received a donation 11 boxes of yarn. Most of it is 2-3 ply and is suitable for sweaters, caps and booties.

Bunten Road Workshop will meet at Duluth City Hall in June and July.

